
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP) 

The Standing Rock Sioux Tribe, Transportation Planning Department, is soliciting proposals from 

qualified firms/contractors for Architectural Design, Engineering, and Preconstruction Related 

Services for the Lake Oahe Bridge Project. 

The full RFP, including scope of work, standard form of agreement, and applicable excerpts may 

be obtained on the Standing Rock Sioux Tribe website www.standingrock.org or by emailing 

Larissa Young at larissa.young@standingrock.org. 

All proposals must be received no later than Tuesday, September 30th, 2025, 4:00pm at: 

Larissa Young, Director 
Transportation Planning 
Standing Rock Sioux Tribe 
PO Box D 
181 Agency Avenue 
Fort Yates, ND 58538 
701-854-8622 
Email: larissa.young@standingrock.org 
 
Late or incomplete proposals will not be considered. The Standing Rock Sioux Tribe reserves the 
right to reject any and all proposals. 

 

For questions, please contact Larissa Young, Transportation Director, 701-301-7463. 

Dated this 1st of September, 2025. 
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